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parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk

From: Stanley Reynolds <stonehouse64@icloud.com>
Sent: 05 October 2023 16:29
To: parish clerk
Subject: Re: Anglo Saxon Memorial

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Alex and Abi 
 
I’ve attached an image of a honed (non-reflective) black granite tablet that I currently have in stock,  
measuring 18” wide x 15” front to back, sloping from 3” down to 1.5” which could also be supplied in the different 
types of stone I’ve included below,  
all of which, I can make from the 18” x 15” x 3” slabs I have in stock 
 
To supply and fit in any of these options, up to the stated size would be £895 plus £8 per letter for a computer-
generated inscription or £25 per letter for a hand carved inscription 
 
I would be pleased to quote for a larger tablet if required 
 
I am not vat registered  
 
Hopefully this has been of some help, but please do let me know if I can be of further assistance 
 
Best wishes, Stan 
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On 2 Oct 2023, at 14:13, 
parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk wrote: 

 
Perfect, thanks so much Stan. 
  
Best Wishes 
  
Alex Coxall & Abi Williams 
Parish Clerk 
  
Melbourn Parish Council 
Melbourn Community Hub 
30 High Street 
Melbourn 
Cambridgeshire 
SG8 6DZ 
  
Tel: 01763 263303 (option 3) 
assistantclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
http://melbournparishcouncil.co.uk 
  
Please note:  My working hours are usually Monday to Thursday, 9.30am – 2.30pm   
The Parish Office opening hours are 10am – 1pm / 2pm – 3pm Monday to Friday 
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The Parish Office will be closed from 1.30pm on Thursday 31st August and will reopen at 10am 
on Monday 4th September. 
You have received this email from Melbourn Parish Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged 
and intended for the recipient(s) specified in the message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any 
third party, without written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and 
follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
Melbourn Parish Council considers email security to be a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring that the 
message is error and virus-free. Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be ensured as, despite our efforts, the data 
included in emails could be infected, intercepted, or corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with 
proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email. 
By Contacting Melbourn Parish Council you agree that your contact details may be held and processed for the purpose of 
corresponding.  
You may request access to the information we hold on you: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk  
You may request to be removed as a contact at any time: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
To view Melbourn Parish Council’s Privacy Notice please click here 
  
  
  

From: Stan Reynolds <stonehouse64@hotmail.co.uk>  
Sent: 02 October 2023 06:31 
To: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Subject: Re: Anglo Saxon Memorial 
  
Dear Alex and Abi  
Many thanks for your enquiry. 
I will forward options and images when next in my office during this week. 
Best wishes, Stan 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 

On 27 Sep 2023, at 13:52, parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon, 
  
The Parish of Melbourn have an Anglo Saxon family buried in their cemetery, and 
the Parish Council are looking into the possibility of a memorial to mark to location 
of burial. 
  
The Council have a ground memorial tablet (with a wedge) in mind, in a stone (not 
polished) material, engraved lettering, along the lines of "Here lies the Anglo Saxon 
family, buried xxxx" 
  
Essentially, very simple and in keeping with the Saxon time period. 
  
Would you please send us over some design ideas and a quote for the council to 
consider?  
  
Many thanks in advance, 
  
Best Wishes 
  
Alex Coxall & Abi Williams 
Parish Clerk 
  
Melbourn Parish Council 
Melbourn Community Hub 
30 High Street 
Melbourn 
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Cambridgeshire 
SG8 6DZ 
  
Tel: 01763 263303 (option 3) 
assistantclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
http://melbournparishcouncil.co.uk 
  
Please note:  My working hours are usually Monday to Thursday, 9.30am – 
2.30pm   
The Parish Office opening hours are 10am – 1pm / 2pm – 3pm Monday to Friday 
The Parish Office will be closed from 1.30pm on Thursday 31st August and will 
reopen at 10am on Monday 4th September. 
You have received this email from Melbourn Parish Council. The content of this email is confidential, may 
be legally privileged and intended for the recipient(s) specified in the message only. It is strictly forbidden 
to share any part of this message with any third party, without written consent of the sender. If you 
received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can 
ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
Melbourn Parish Council considers email security to be a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into 
ensuring that the message is error and virus-free. Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be 
ensured as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, intercepted, or corrupted. 
Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not 
accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email. 
By Contacting Melbourn Parish Council you agree that your contact details may be held and processed for 
the purpose of corresponding.  
You may request access to the information we hold on you: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk  
You may request to be removed as a contact at any time: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
To view Melbourn Parish Council’s Privacy Notice please click here 

 


